GWICH'IN LAND AND WATER BOARD
P.O. Box 2018, Inuvik, NT X0E 0T0

e 867-777-4954

2 867-777-2304

@ glwh.com

September 14, 2018 File: G170L3-001

Town of Inuvik
Attention: Grant Hood
BOX 1160

INUVIK, NT XOE QTO

Re: Construction of Water Reservoir - Approved

Mr Hood,
The Gwich’in Land and Water Board met on September 14, 2018 to consider The Town of Inuvik’s proposal

to construct a new potable water reservoir, which was submitted in accordance with Water Licence
G17L3-001, Part E.

The Board has approved construction of the new structure, and provides the following directions:
e the Town of Inuvik shall submit to the Board a Sediment and Erosion Control Plan prior to the
commencement of construction activities at Hidden Lake
e The Town of Inuvik shall update the Spill Contingency Plan to include details pertaining to the new

reservoir

Should you have questions regarding this decision, please contact AlecSandra Macdonald by email at
amacdonald@glwb.com or by phone at (867) 777-4954,

Sincerely,

A4

Elizabeth Wright
Chair, Gwich’in Land and Water Board

CC: Norman Snowshoe — Superintendent — ENR Inuvik Region



